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April showers bring May flowers! The warmth is so close, and I am
so ready for us to be able to sit outside in the sun and enjoy some
lemonade and sun tea together! 

Along with that, we will soon be planting our garden beds, so
bring any ideas of what vegetables and flowers you would like to
see in our raised flower beds in the courtyard. 

Now is the time to remember to stay active and enjoy that outside
walking path around our building. Come spring, if you prefer to
stay indoors, seven laps around the square of our building is equal
to one mile, and our daily morning exercise groups are a great
way to stay moving! 

Together we will embrace another month and get to spend more
time together making more memories. Reminder to come to me or
resident council with any questions or concerns so we may
address them in a timely manner. 

As always, I look forward to another month with all of you, and all
the fun we will have! 

~Abby Zupp, Executive Director
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 Brunch Month
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Awareness Month
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Week

April 1-7

 April Fool’s Day
 April 1

 National Library
Day

 April 6

 Go Fly a Kite Day
 April 17

 National Exercise
Day

April 18

Volunteer
Recognition Day

April 20
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Tenant Spotlight 

Jeanine Schroder
Jeanine came to The Gardens in September of

2023. She likes the people here and states
everyone is friendly and even-keeled. 

Jeanine has 3 children and 10 grandchildren. 
She worked on their farm and milked cows, they
worked hard on the farm. She also worked in a

dentist’s office and at city hall. 
For fun, she enjoyed having friends over at their
place at the lakes. She also enjoyed dancing. She

used to sew quite a lot. 
Her favorite color is blue, and her favorite food is

ice cream. 
Advice to Live By:  Do unto others as you would

have them do unto you.

Tenant Spotlight 

Bob Schroder
Bob came to The Gardens in September of 2023.

He likes the people and the food here. 
He has 2 children and 3 grandchildren. He and
Jeanine just celebrated their 47th anniversary.

He was raised on the farm and has a twin
brother. He worked in construction and owned a
masonry business, Mill Creek Construction, for
50 years. For fun, he enjoyed hunting, fishing,

and traveling. He also likes to write poetry, paint,
and carve wood. He likes to play card games and

do puzzles. 
His favorite color is red, and his favorite food is

bacon.
Advice to Live By: Treat everybody with respect.



March in Pictures






